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Dear Editor,  

Jayanarayanan Kuttippurath, 

  

We are submitting our technically corrected revised article titled “Transport pathways 

of carbon monoxide from Indonesian fire pollution to a subtropical high-altitude 

mountain site in western North Pacific”. The authors wish to thank the Editor for 

taking care of our manuscript.  

Please noted that we have made one relevant change in the final revised manuscript. 

We have included Sup. Figure 4 as Figure 10 in the final revised manuscript.  

Response to technical corrections 

 

1. Coloured or marked text in *.pdf manuscript file is not allowed. Please provide a 

clean version of *pdf manuscript file (with black text) with the next revision. 

Reply: We provided a clean version of the manuscript with black text in the revised 

version. 

2. For the next revision, please check if your figures containing photos require a 

copyright statement/image credit and add it to the figures (or сaptions) 

(https://publications.copernicus.org/for_authors/manuscript_preparation.html#figurest

ables -> Reproduction and reuse of figures and tables). If these figures were entirely 

created by the authors, there is no need to add a copyright statement or credit. In that 

case it is important that you confirm this explicitly by email. 

Reply: Yes, the figures in the manuscript (photos) were entirely created by the authors 

themselves. It is noted that one of the corresponding authors (Neng-Huei Lin) is a PI 

(Principal investigator) for the Lulin Atmospheric Background Station (LABS) project 

and all the co-authors are team members of the LABS project. As a part of the project, 

we have taken these photos by ourselves.   

3. With the next revision, please re-number the figures of the manuscript consecutively. 

It seems that Figure 7 is missing from the manuscript. 

Reply: We are sorry for the mistake. We have corrected and renumbered the figures in 

the revised manuscript. 

 

We once again thank the Reviewers and Editor for going through the manuscript 

carefully and providing constructive comments/suggestions which made us 

improve the manuscript content significantly. 


